Ann Arbor Huron High School student released
from hospital after being hit by car Friday

By Danielle Arndt

A female student at Huron High School was hit by a car while crossing Huron Parkway Friday
afternoon, according to a robocall that Principal Arthur Williams sent to parents Tuesday.

The student suffered injuries and was
hospitalized through Sunday, Huron High
School officials told AnnArbor.com.

School officials said the girl entered the
street at about 4:45 p.m. in the designated
crosswalk area after one car had stopped.
Another car,coming up alongside the
stopped car, kept driving, according to
reports.
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School officials said police and EMS
responded and transported the student to
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